
Newsletter: Friday 6th December 2019 

L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your 

diary. 

11.12.19 

Whole school trip 

to Puss in Boots 

13.12.19 

Christmas dinner 

& jumper day 

17.12.19 & 

18.12.19 

Nativity for    

Nursery &          

YR, 1 & 2 

20.12.19 

Termly merit      

assembly 

Children finish at 

2pm for Christmas 

07.01.2020 

Children return to 

school 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

LUNCHTIME                     

SUPERVISOR 

An opportunity has arisen 

for a lunchtime supervisor at 

school.  We always like to 

offer these positions to       

parents and carers of our 

children before we go out to 

general advert.  You would 

be required to work Monday 

to Friday 11.45—1.00 but 

until 1.30 on a Wednesday.  

If you are interested, please 

speak to someone in the 

school office or to one of our 

family support workers who 

will be able to give you more 

information.  As the role is 

not for more than 16 hours 

per week, it would not affect 

your benefits if you were in 

receipt of them. 

CHRISTMAS POST BOX 

From Monday, our annual 

Christmas post box will be 

open.  Children can post 

their cards in the mornings 

on their way to their        

classrooms.  The post box 

will be by the double doors 

in the hall.  Some members 

of our school council will 

then deliver the cards at 

break time.  PLEASE                   

remember to put the year 

group and the name of the 

child whose card it is.  We 

have lots of children with the 

same name and it makes it 

impossible to deliver if both 

of those bits of information 

are not included.  Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS DISCO 

Tickets for our Christmas 

disco will be available from 

Mrs Gough on Tuesday 

10th December.  We have 

100 tickets only, and when 

they are gone they are 

gone.  Please do come   

early so as not to be       

disappointed.   The disco 

will be from 6.00—7.45 and, 

just like last time, we will 

expect all children to be 

collected.  

CHILDREN’S BEHAVIOUR 

We are so proud of our 

wonderful children in 

school.  They are generally 

polite, beautifully behaved 

and we feel blessed to have 

them as part of our school 

family.  However, on        

occasion, certain groups of 

children can behave in a 

way that really disappoints 

us.  In my six years as the 

headteacher of this school, I 

have never permanently 

excluded a pupil—this is 

something that I am very 

proud of.  Please ensure 

you remind your children of 

the importance of following 

rules, being a good friend 

and being respectful to    

everyone and everything.  It 

makes me very sad when 

behaviour is not at the level 

it should be—good           

behaviour, for the vast    

majority of children, is a 

choice.  We want all of our 

children to make the right 

choices. By making good 

choices now, they are  

learning to be good citizens 

of the future. 

Thank you very much.  

CHRISTMAS                                   

PERFORMANCES 

It will not be long now before 

our Early years and KS1          

children will be performing their 

nativity play.  To ensure that 

nobody is in breech of data 

protection laws, can we ask 

that you do not take any photos 

of any child other than your 

own.  We do politely request 

that these photos are taken at 

the end, and not during the 

actual performance, because 

often parents stand up to take 

them which then obviously 

blocks someone else’s view. 

We know it is an exciting time, 

especially if it is your child’s 

first nativity play, but we just 

request that everyone has  

consideration for all performers 

and all families.  Some of our 

children are not allowed to  

appear on twitter or Facebook, 

so it would be really sad if their 

photo appeared there without 

any consent being given.   

Please ensure you purchase a 

ticket from the office in plenty of 

time.  We have a capacity of 

100 per showing and we know, 

from experience, how           

disappointed our youngest   

children are if nobody comes to 

see them in their performance.  

Please note that tickets will not 

be available on the door.  They 

are available from Mrs Gough 

every day. 

We look forward to seeing you 

there.  

 



 

“Kindness is free; let’s pass it on.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Grace Sidney 

Year 2 Omar  George 

Year 3 Victoria K Filmona 

Year 4 Zoe Natalia 

Year 5 Joshua Lily-Mai 

Year 6 Tamika Rose 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week: 

Dannielle, Adley 

Class % Target met 

R 90.0 NO 

1 92.7 NO 

2 96.7 NO 

3 99.3 WINNERS 

4 97.9 YES 

5 98.9 YES 

6 98.0 YES 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 19 10 47 4 

2 7 1 31 39 

3 18 2 14 34 

4 4 3 14 21 

5 16 15 54 4 

6 5 5 26 2 

Congratulations to Year 3 who 

have won the attendance prize 

for the period of 25/11/2019—

29/11/2019 












